
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities agency of the state of Ohio will 
conduct a public hearing at 9:30a.m. on Thursday, September 3, 2020, via 
Microsoft Teams Meeting using the following link - 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_NTE0MWEwZTMtMzVmNy00ZWZmLWJiNGYtYmUyNzVjNj
JiZTEw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2250f8fcc4-94d8-4f07-
84eb-36ed57c7c8a2%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e5d91e8e-5d10-4321-aed6-
3d7947147275%22%7d. The public hearing can also be joined by phone at 1-
614-721-2972, and using the conference ID number of 378 793 65#. 
  
This notice of public hearing announces OOD’s intention to rescind rule 3304-2-
62 and file a new rule 3304-2-62, and amend rule 3304-1-08 in accordance with 
Chapter 119 of the Ohio Revised Code. The reason for filing the proposed rule is 
to update rule language as part of the five year rule review process. 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to provide the opportunity for any interested 
person to give testimony for or against this proposed Ohio Administrative Code 
rule. Testimony for the proposal or against it may be made either at the public 
hearing or in writing to the Executive Director before the public hearing. 
Questions about this rule will not be entertained at the public hearing, but may be 
addressed to the Executive Director either before or after the public hearing. 
 
A copy of the full text of the proposed rule and a copy of this public notice shall 
be available for review on OOD’s website 
https://ood.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/ood/laws-rules-and-policies/laws-and-rules/ 
 
The hearing will be conducted in accordance with the Administrative Procedures 
Act, Chapter 119, of the Ohio Revised Code. 
 

  Matt Lampke 
Matt Lampke, ESQ. 
Chief Legal Counsel 
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